
  

 
File:  CFO/13/02/01 

Report 10.644 
 
Council 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 14 December 2010 

Financial report for the four months ended 31 October 2010 
 
Moved (Cr Aitken/Cr Greig) 
 
That Council: 
 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the content of the report. 
 
The motion was CARRIED. 
 
Noted 
 
The Chair formally thanked Barry Turfrey, the retiring Chief Financial Officer, for his patience, 
commitment, and contribution over the six years he has been with the Council. 

 
 


